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I strongly oppose bill HB 3838.  It will greatly affect the future of my small business 

care home and the vulnerable residents I serve. Please consider excluding small 

adult foster care homes. We are different from the larger businesses, and this bill can 

potentially sink & destroy us. Please exclude us, we care for max 5 residents. Thank 

you  


